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Notice to all All Accredited Repair Shops 

MPI to Observe National Day of Mourning 
on September 19, 2022 

Date published: September 15, 2022 

On Monday, September, 19, 2022, Manitoba Public Insurance will observe the National Day of 

Mourning for the passing of Queen Elizabeth II. 

To reduce impact to our customers, the following critical areas of MPI will remain open:  

• Contact Centre Operations  
• IT Service Desk  
• MPI Service/Claim Centres (including driver testing, estimating, front counter, claims processing 

unit, and adjusting services) 
• Physical Damage Centre (including estimating, total loss unit, salvage, compound, and front 

counter services) 

 All other operations will be closed. 

 




